Temporary closure for res-uaci"’g
14" July for approximately five weeks

The Cole Green Way will be temporarily closed between St Mary's Lane, Hertingfordbury and
Hertford Town FC from 14" July for approximately five weeks to enable resurfacing and

drainage improvement works to take place. The location of the works is shown on the map
below.

These works are part of the agreed Cole Green Way Greenspace Action Plan and the phased
resurfacing of the whole route, to improve the surface for all users and enhance drainage.

During these closures there will be no access through the sections affected, to enable the works
to be carried out safely. We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

For further information please contact
Tel: 01992 588433 :
Email: northeast.cms@hertfordshire.gov.uk




